
Dear Parents, 

I hope you have had a good summer with your family and friends.  

 

Following the sad news yesterday, we held a special collective worship this morning for all of the children in 
Years 1 to 6. Within this, we expressed our sadness for the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. We 
also talked about some of the many things that she had achieved during her life. Within the classrooms, 
staff have been ready to answer any questions that the children may have in a sensitive and age-appropriate 
manner and will continue to do so over the coming weeks. 

 

It was good to welcome the children back to school earlier this week following the summer holiday. It was 
particularly great to welcome all of our new starters and their parents to school and see all of the reception 
children settle so well. Numbers across the school are continuing to rise and it is pleasing that we were able 
to welcome 21 children to our reception this year.  

 

As you will be aware, significant work has taken place to our buildings and grounds and this has included a new 
heating system, a new roof and redecoration of the office, staffroom and part of the Class 1 teaching area.    
Additionally we have removed the tyres to the front of the building, the old climbing frame and bridge to the 
rear of the building. We also now have different tables in the lunch hall which allow the children to be seated 
more easily. All of this work has improved our facilities and I am grateful to all of the staff who worked hard 
in returning the building to normal in time for the children’s arrival on Tuesday. 

 

Our school lunches continue to be popular and this week we have launched a new menu for this term. Our 
kitchen continues to be led by our cook, Miss Hurst. We are pleased to also welcome Mrs Miller to the school 
who will be working as our kitchen assistant.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Richard Winks 
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  DATES  
Mon 26th Sept—Y5s residential leaves school at approx. 9.00am. 

Wed 28th Sept—Y4s residential leaves school at approx. 9.00am.  

Wed 28th Sept—Y5s  residential returns at approx. 4.00pm. 

Fri 30th Sept— Y4s residential returns at approx. 3.30pm. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

All members of our school express our deepest sympathies for the passing of Her Majesty Queen       
Elizabeth II. 
  
Her dedication to the UK, other realms and territories is unparalleled and she was an inspiration and    
example to so many; we thank her for her service. 
  
Our school and trust will observe the mourning period and continue to support our pupils, families 
and staff. 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

 

Class 1        This week we have enjoyed making new friends.     

                     Next week we are looking forward to learning about our new topic ‘North Cave’. 

Class 2         This week we have enjoyed starting to think about our topic ‘North Cave’. 

                      Next week we are looking forward to writing summer holiday recounts. 

Class 3         This week we have enjoyed starting our new topic on Romans.   

                      Next week we look forward to learning about light and dark in science.  

Class 4         This week we have enjoyed learning the mythical story of how Rome began.  

                      Next week we are looking forward to writing our names in a graffiti style to create artwork.  

 

         Collective Worship theme for next week: Our School Values ABC`s   

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Well done to:- 

 

Hattie for her dance festival medal 

 

 

 

Logan for his Cubs badge 

 

 

 

Evie for her dance certificates 

 

 

 

Zac for his football medal  

 

 

 

Billie for her football medal  

 

 

 

Oscar for his Piano Grade 1 and gymnastics 
certificates 

 

 

 

Oscar for his football trophy  

 




